
Dear PUC Commissioners, 

Please approve the 2021-2023 energy efficiency plan as updated and signed by the 

Consumer Advocate, the Conservation Law Foundation, Clean Energy NH, and all of our 

electric and natural gas utilities.  

 

We do know that NH has no fossil fuel resources, and we know that energy efficiency 

measures help protect against economic uncertainty and changing fuel prices. Now is not 

the time to scale back on efficiency measures.  

 

The pandemic is a tragic thing, but we cannot let it cause us to lose sight of important goals 

regarding energy use and sustainability. We need to meet emission reduction goals. We 

need to remain vigilant in our efforts to act on climate.  

Thank you, 

--  

Mary Beth Raven, Ph. D. 

Merrimack, NH 

 


